
GPTLA Meeting 10/7/23 

 

Gordon Howie called the meeting to order with Gordon Howie, Scot O’Bryan, Jodie O’Bryan, Jerry 

Lotspiech, Lorin Lippert, Deb Lippert, and Shawn Tobin attending in-person. Marlin Krump and Teri Adolfs 

attended through Zoom and conference call. 

 

Minutes of last meeting were read and approved. 

 

A balance of $3287.30 in the GPTLA account (treasurer’s report) was given by Gordon. Profits from the 

Bull Showcase were received from Shawn totaling $471.11. 

 

Nominations for offices were read and some were declined. 

 

Discussion was had about the voting process. Also, discussion was had about the officers/board members 

only being able to miss one meeting.  

 

It was voted to split the office of secretary/treasurer into two offices.  

 

It was decided Shawn would be sending out ballots and would be receiving them back to be 

opened/counted right before the next meeting on February 3rd, 2024, at 11:30 AM. All ballots must be 

postmarked by January 1st, 2024, to be counted. 

 

It was decided that we would use conference calling for any member that would like to attend any meeting. 

 

Scot made a motion to adjourn, Shawn seconded, and all approved. 

 

 


